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BY EMAIL 
 
 
March 13, 2024 
 
Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Willowdale, ON M2J 1P8 
evan.tomek@enbridge.com 
 
Dear Mr. Tomek 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2022-0086 
Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project (Project) 

 
On November 3, 2022, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision and Order 
for the above noted proceeding in which it granted Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
leave to construct the Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project. On February 15, 2024, 
pursuant to the OEB’s Condition of Approval 7 (a), Enbridge Gas filed with the OEB its 
three-month post construction report (Report). OEB staff reviewed the Report, and on 
February 21, 2024, sent a letter to Enbridge Gas requesting a written reply to three 
questions about the Report. Enbridge Gas filed its responses on March 12, 2024. 

OEB staff appreciates Enbridge Gas’s prompt filing of responses to the questions. This 
letter will confirm that nothing further is required with respect to the Report from 
Enbridge Gas at this time. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrie Gluck 
Manager - Natural Gas 
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